
    

             

To: Before Schools Parents & Guardians  

From: Stephanie Menard 

            EDEP Director 

            Kate Sullivan Elementary School 

Date: October 13, 2020 

Re: Increased Enrollment  

Dear parents, 

As many of you are aware, the second nine weeks is quickly approaching. To that end we have had a number of 

parents reach out to us in regard to available slots for students planning on returning to brick and mortar.  To 

accommodate our increase in students returning to school, afterschool will be opening up to parents that are on 

the waitlist. We will be accepting an additional 20-30 students in the program. I will continue to keep you posted 

via our website https://www.leonschools.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=4059  and the remind app with status 

updates. If you have any questions please feel free to contact Ms. Menard at menards@leonschools.net  

 

Please call me at 850-488-1834 from 10:00 a.m.-5:30 p.m.  if you need any additional information. 

Thank you,  

Stephanie Menard 

EDEP Director 

850-488-1834 

menards@leonschools.net 

Kate Sullivan Elementary School 

927 Miccosukee Road 

Tallahassee, Florida 32308 
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